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February 5, 2013

Please add me!

Upcoming Events

February 19
Board of Advisors

Meeting

March 9
LCNO's First

Annual Meeting

March 23
6th Annual
PSNIC Picnic

About the LCNO

The Los Compadres
Neighborhood

Organization is an
officially recognized

neighborhood by
the City of Palm

Springs
Neighborhood
Involvement

Committee (PSNIC).

PSNIC Corner
 

Dear Neighbor,

MARK YOUR CALENDARS!  The Los Compadres Neighborhood
Organization Annual Meeting is set for Saturday, March 9th, 2013
from 10 am - Noon at the Demuth Park Community Center.

Our goal is to get as many neighbors on our mailing list as possible
before the 2013 Annual Meeting.  Please forward this newsletter on
to your neighbors.  Feel free to send us an e-mail to share your
feedback and ideas for our communications. 

The next Board of Advisors Meeting is on February 19, 2013,
from 6-8 p.m., at the Demuth Park Community Center.  If you are
interested in helping out at the annual meeting, please attend.  All
meetings of the LCNO Board of Advisors are open to the public. 
Residents of the Los Compadres area are encouraged to attend and
participate.

Los Compadres Neighborhood Organization - 
Our First Annual Meeting
Please join us on March 9th, 2013 from 
10 am - Noon at Demuth Community
Center for the our first annual meeting. 
Refreshments will be served.

Here is what's on tap for the meeting:

Hear about the Los Compadres Neighborhood Organization
and what's happened since last year's Formation Meeting.
Vote for the Los Compadres Neighborhood Street Blade Sign
Design.
Elect your Los Compadres Neighborhood Board of Advisors. 
SPECIAL NOTE:  If you are interested in being on the Board
for the next term, please send us an e-mail.   
Meet our Los Compadres Neighborhood police officers.
Hear from Lee Bonno, the City's Director of Neighborhoods &
Community Relations.
Learn about Nextdoor.com, the free and private social
network for neighborhoods.
Share and discuss community issues and most importantly...
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Join the Los Compadres
neighborhood

PALM SPRINGS
HOSTS PLUG-IN
VEHICLE (PEV)
WORKSHOP 

If you are
considering

purchasing a plug-in
electric vehicle

(PEV), you should
plan to attend this
free workshop at
Palm Springs City
Hall from 10:30

a.m. to 1 p.m., on
Feb. 9th. The
workshop will

provide information
on available

rebates, PEV rates
and programs and
the financial and
environmental

benefits of owning a
PEV.  Stay after the

presentations to
experience one of
the many new PEVs
hitting the road in

2013! 
For more

information and
to register: 
Click Here

Meet your Neighbors!

Blade Signs for Los Compadres
The Board will present three designs to
the general membership at the LCNO
Annual Meeting.  LCNO residents at the
meeting will be able to cast a vote for
his/her favorite. The winning design
will then be presented to the City for
final approval. While the City pays for installation of the signs, the
LCNO must raise the funds to purchase the signs. If you would
like to donate funds or sponsor a street sign location, please
e-mail Lisa Brady at info@los-compadres.org.

Get to know your Los Compadres Neighbors
LCNO has established a neighborhood
group on Nextdoor, the free and private
social network for neighborhoods.  To
keep up with LCNO activities, events,
neighborhood and area information, we
encourage all our neighbors to join us.
To sign up, go to www.nextdoor.com
and enter your email address and street address and register.  It's
fast and easy!

The LCNO Board of Advisors
Philip Strout, Chair;

Archie "Skip" Porter, Vice Chair;  
Dan Barber, Secretary & Treasurer;
Lisa Brady, Communications Officer; 

Russ Butler, Sheila Grattan, Tom Kanarr,
Mary Lacyk, Todd Snider, and Lynne Stephenson

Alternates: Don Soucie and Patricia "Patty" Wright

E-mail us at info@los-compadres.org with your feedback and
ideas.
We are looking forward to the annual meeting and building up
the LCNO in 2013!
 
Until next time,
Lisa Brady, Communications Officer 
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